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Friday 13th May 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to say a huge well done to our Year 6 children for working so hard during SATs week and a big 
thank you to children in other year groups for working quietly and keeping our school so calm. I am very 
proud of you all. I would also like to thank staff and parents for their support, not just during this week but 
throughout the year. 
 
Jubilee Celebrations 
Thursday 26th May is our Jubilee Celebration Day and we would like all children to come to school dressed in 
red, white and blue. The children will be taking part in activities throughout the day, having a picnic lunch 
(don’t forget to order on ParentPay) and they will be part of a world record breaking attempt – we are hoping 
to be part of the largest Cream Tea Party! All children will be having a scone and jam. Each child will receive 
their invitation, including further details of the day. 
 
Summer Garden Party 
We are holding our Summer Garden Party on Wednesday 8th June. We will be sending out details nearer the 
time. We will be having all our traditional stalls and we would like to thank everyone who was able to support 
with raffle and tombola prizes today. On Thursday 26th May, we are having a red, white and blue day as part 
of our Jubilee Celebrations and we would appreciate it if children could bring in a bottle (full) for our bottle 
stall. 
Next week, children will be bringing home raffle tickets to sell to family and friends. We would be really 
grateful if you could support this, once again. Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates  
Wednesday 18th May – Year 6 Weighing and Measuring (Health Team) 
Thursday 19th and Friday 20th May – Healthy Lifestyle Workshops (Years 3-6) 
Monday 23rd May – Silver Birch’s Go Ape Visit 
Tuesday 24th May – Willow’s Go Ape Visit 
Wednesday 25th May – Maple’s Go Ape Visit 
Thursday 26th May  - Red, White and Blue Day/Jubilee Celebration – details to follow, bring a bottle 
Thursday 26th May – The Academy closes for half term 
Friday 27th May – INSET Day 
Monday 6th June – The Academy re-opens for the second half of the Summer term 
Tuesday 7th June – Class photographs 
Wednesday 8th Jun Summer Garden Party  Please note the change of date. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday. Stay 
safe and take care of your loved ones. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 

 


